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We have been following and closely watching and researching the entire Polymet project almost from
day 1 and have been very impressed with the care and diligence the company has shown throughout the
entire process including "over the top" scientific data showing how the company intends to protect the
natural resources of Minnesota. We feel they have achieved all the necessary requirements to be
granted the proper permits to begin this project and also believe the MNDNR and MNPCA have done
their due diligence necessary to not only protect the enviroment of Minnesota but also the citizens of
Minnesota. We firmly support the Polymet project for Minnesota and feel all permit requests should be
granted. Chris and Debbie Engel
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